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Journeying Together in Christ 

23 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 6 Bikeability – Weeks Commencing 5 June & 12 June 2023 

 

During the weeks commencing 5 June and 12 June 2023, each Year 6 class will have the 

opportunity to take part in Bikeability, a West Sussex Training Programme run by West Sussex.  

Please see attached link for more details Cycle Right - A Guide to Safer Cycling (westsussex.gov.uk) 

 

The cost of the Bikeability course is £20 per child and will be covered by school, however 

please note places must be booked before the end of this week. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in Bikeability, please complete the form below by 

Friday 10 February 2023. 

 

Further details from West Sussex will follow once places have been booked. If you require any 

further information in the meantime please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________  Date _____________________ 

 

I would like my child to take part in Bikeability. 

 

 YES     NO 

Parent/Carer Name _____________________ Parent/Carer Signature ________________ 

 

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/media/11975/cycle_right.pdf

